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Injaz Workshop for Middle School 
 

This week our Middle School Students attended Injaz 

Workshop, the students in grades 5 and 6 learned about 

“Our Nation Program” and the students in grades 7 and 

8 learned about “Money”. It was a beneficial workshop 

for them. MS will have another workshop next week. 
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BIS Upcoming Field Trips   
 

 

October 28: Field Trip for KG1   
October 29: Field Trip for KG2 
 

November 1: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to Al-Sabah Al-Ahmad 
Center for Giftedness & Creativity.  

November 14: Field Trip for Gr. 11 to KOC.  
 

November 19: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to KOC. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

BIS Pink Day for Breast Cancer Awareness  
 

In support of Breast Cancer Awareness, the BIS Student Government is 

organizing a Pink Day on Wednesday October 31st. Students are 

invited to wear pink clothes to show support. Funds will be raised by 

selling pink cupcakes and the proceeds will go to Al-Sidra Association 

for Psychological Care of Cancer Patients. Elementary students can 

order the cupcakes with a 1KD donation by October 29th.  

 

 

BIS is a nut-free school 
No type of nuts or nut based 
products should be brought to 
the school. 

Attendance:   
 

This week the overall attendance is 97 %. 
This is amazing, keep it up! 

Venue “My Entertainment World” 

 

 

Winter Uniform Store  
 

As the winter months approach, please make sure 

your child comes to school with the appropriate 

clothing. BIS Uniform can be bought from the school 

uniform store located in the school building which is 

open on Saturdays from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm and 

on Tuesdays from 3:00 pm to 9:00 pm. 

 

2nd Session for After-School Clubs  
 
 

Elementary and Middle School students can now sign up for 

the 2nd club session which will be starting from Nov. 11th to 

Dec. 19th. We will be offering 6 different clubs to choose 

from. The deadline is on Nov. 14th. Visit our website for more 

information or contact Mr. Ali Williamson, Athletics and 

Activities Coordinator ali.williamson@bis.edu.kw .  

Dates to Remember 
 
 

October  31: BIS Pink Day for Breast Cancer   
Awareness! Students are encouraged to wear PINK.  
 
November 6: Progress Reports Sent Home.  
 

November 7 and 8: Parent Teacher Conferences 
until 4:00 pm (early release for all students at      
12:00 pm), more information to follow. 
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